
Our Elected Representatives: 
 
Thank you for taking up this issue during this short session. It deserves the priority. My place of work has 
been inside the border of Old Town since 1995. I can tell you that conditions have drastically 
deteriorated since the implementation of BM 110. Drug use and trafficking are flagrant resulting in 
increased violent and property crimes and a much poorer quality of life for all. Businesses are relocating 
and property values are dropping. It does not have to be this way. You can make a positive change. I 
implore you to fix or repeal BM110 immediately, before there is nobody left here except the mentally ill, 
the addicted, the dealers and their advocates.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Bishop 
 


